To Douglas Locke Secretary Cormonachan Woodlands Association

Dear Douglas

The Woodland Trust Scotland supports the work that Cormonachan Woodlands Association is co-ordinating on the Cormonachan Paths Project. This project will deliver clear social and environmental benefits and will make areas of this woodland. part of the Atlantic Rainforest, much more accessible for local people. Woodlands of this type are rich in history and biodiversity and deserve greater recognition. Helping people to access the woodland on the new paths will deliver health benefits as well as fostering greater understanding of the natural environment and the importance of trees.

I would like to commend all the members and volunteers who have put work into the project and wish them the best of luck in taking it forward.

Best wishes

Carol

Carol Evans

Director of Scotland

Telephone: 0343 770 5771 | Mobile: 07767 211 977

Email: CarolEvans@woodlandtrust.org.uk

Woodland Trust, South Inch Business Centre, Perth, Perthshire, PH2 8BW

01738 635 544

www.woodlandtrust.org.uk











Stand up for trees